The Board is not a police or investigative entity. The Board initiates action on
alleged violations only when it receives written notices of alleged violations
from Unit Owners. The Board does not accept oral or unsigned allegations of
violations. Alleged violations must be legibly written or typed, dated and
signed by a Unit Owner before the Board will take action on a complaint. If
you see people not complying with these rules send a written notice identifying
them to Kentucky Realty or place it in the mailbox near the clubhouse door.

QUESTIONS, PROBLEMS, SUGGESTIONS?

Email a board member or Dan Rapp or
leave a message in the clubhouse mailbox.

CONTACT INFO:

Julie McFadden President sophiebezie@aol.com, 641-0652
Ed Yocum Vice President d.yocum@insightbb.com, 905-5545
German Dillon Secretary german.dillon@insightbb.com
Sallie Martin Treasurer smartin3@insightbb.com

Leonard At-large

Frankrone

Dan Rapp Management Co. dr@kyrealtyonline.net, 473-0003
Lorraine Aaron Social Committee 493-8689

Denise Waddle Finance Committee = DMW~Consulting@insightbb.com
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YARD SALE

October 9 — NO SET UP FEES — hours 7 a.m. until dark. Advertising will be
placed in the Courier-Journal. Signs will be placed at the entrances and on the
median on Hurstborne Lane. Don’t have much to sell, partner with a neighbor.

HALLOWEEN PARTY

Trick or treat for the kids. Saturday, October 30, 1 p.m. till 3 p.m. Food, soft
drinks, games for kids. Wear your costumes and join us at the clubhouse for a
good time.

ASH TREES

Several residents have indicated concern about all of our Ash trees losing their
leaves. One concern has been the Emerald Ash Borer. This insect will
destroy Ash trees. Fortunately, according to the County Extension Agent for
Horticulture, none of these borers have been noticed in our area. The
Extension Office has traps set up in the area and no borers have been caught.

The problem is the weather; we had a very wet spring and now a drought.
This is causing the problem. The Ash trees will be fine once they are
fertilized in November and we get some rain.



